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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CHAMPAIGN, IL (November 4, 2013) – Facilities & Services Utilities & Energy Services Division, in conjunction with Urbana, Champaign, and Savoy Fire Departments, AirLife, and the Champaign County Emergency Management Agency will conduct a major spill containment exercise on Wednesday, November 6, starting at 9:00 a.m.   
This year’s mock scenario will take place at the university’s oil storage tanks and the Thermal Energy Storage tank on South Oak Street in Champaign and then travel south to the Embarras River watershed.  The exercise is required annually by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and satisfies Abbott Power Plant’s Facility Response Plan requirements. 
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